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Year 5 and 6: Rushden Academy Pantomime Visit 
 

Friday 1st December 2023 
 
 
Dear parents/ carers, 
 
On Monday 18th December, Rushden Academy have invited Year 5 and 6 to watch their pantomime 
performance of Jack and the Beanstalk. We will be leaving school at 12:20pm and will return at 3:00pm.  
 
There will be no charge for this offsite visit as we are walking to and from the event. 
 
In order to arrive on time, we will need to have a slightly earlier lunch and therefore children who normally 
have their lunch provided by Kingswood are encouraged to order the packed lunch option on this day. 
 
Please ensure your child is dressed appropriately for the walk and weather, including a coat with a hood 
should it turn wet.  
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

Mrs H Moody & Mrs R Roberts 

 
Year 5 and 6 Year Lead  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 


